From: Peter Willis El <peter.willis@surreycc.gov.uk>

Sent: 02 April 2019 11:24

To: Jennifer Margetts <JMargetts@elmbridge.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: 2018/3810 Jolly Boatman/Hampton Court Station redevelopment

Hello Jenny,

Fegarding the above devalopment, the Fire Authority would need to be shown that the proposals
are compliant with section 85 of Approved Documaent B, This area is under the jurisdiction of the
Building Controf hody appointed and would be consulted on formally, once they have received the
application.

Regards

Feter

Petar Willis

Community Intelligence
Surrey Fire & Rascue Service
5% Davids

Croydon Road

Reigate

RHZ DES

Telephone: 01483 517 617
RMobile: 07800 621 842




